
                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the procedure necessary to close your 8th 
grade graduating child’s lunch account.  

 
PaySchool Central (formerly PayForIt) customers please remember to stop the auto 

replenish feature on your account. 
 

 No Balance from Flemington- Raritan School District will be transferred to the High 

School. 
Any 8th grade student with a sibling in the district will have their balance (positive or 

negative) automatically transfer to the oldest sibling. If there are no siblings a request 
for refund must be submitted in order to have a check mailed to you. In order to receive 

a refund a “Refund Request Form” must be filled out and returned to Maschio’s 

Food Service.  
 

The Balance Listed on the account is as of the date of this notice.  The account is 

active until the last lunch day June 19, 2024. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding you student’s account 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nadine Schnappauf 
Food Service Director 
Maschio Food Service  
Flemington Raritan School District 
908-284-7517 
nschnapp@frsd.k12.nj.us 
 
 
 

 



                          

 

 

Flemington Raritan School District 

Request For Refund 

8th Grade Lunch Accounts  

 

 

Student’s Name:____________________________________________________________ 

 

Check Made Payable To:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address:___________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________Zip Code_______________ 

 

Contact Phone Number______________________________________________________ 

 

Account Balance as of 6-2024    $_____________________ 


